Dear Parents/Carers,

You may have seen the news item about a serious assault on a child on the other side of the city just before the half term break. We have now received an update through the Local Authority that a man has been arrested, charged by police and recently appeared in court in connection with this assault.

However, as clocks have gone back and nights become darker, please can we continue to remind our children about taking sensible personal safety precautions, using well-lit areas and avoiding walking around alone. Where children are staying after school for homework clubs and other extra-curricular activities, they should make sure they walk home with others or you might want to make arrangements for your child to be collected.

It is important at these times that we continue to pull together as a community and enable our children and young people to lead full but safe lives.

Yours faithfully

Mrs J Robinson

Principal